
To get to the Bowel Management Workshop, please review the following directions: 

 

1. Check in with our front desk to get a visitor pass for the day. You and any other adult attending 

the workshop will need to bring your driver’s license or state identification to receive your pass. 



 

2. Follow signs for the grape elevators and take the elevator to the 3rd floor. 



 

3. Make a left and follow signs for the cafeteria. 



 

4. The cafeteria will be on your right, but continue straight and follow the signs for the Plaza 

Building. 

 



 

5. Take a left at the Plaza Building sign. 



 

6. A member of the Colorectal team will greet you at this door to allow you access to the Plaza 

Building.  



 

7. The workshop will take place in room 300, which will be the first room on your left.  A member 

of our staff will show you to the room where educational materials will be provided. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please give us a call at the Colorectal Center 

(412) 692-5150. We look forward to seeing you and your child! 


